
 

 

Clerk’s Report & Correspondence – APC Meeting on 4th November 2024 

 

Matters and actions from previous meeting(s): 

• A quote of £75 was received to make the Aldbury playground surface around the 
swings safe and to supply new frame and stakes and fixing the collapsed Recreation 
Ground sign. 

• Wicksteed is yet to provide a quote for the set of chains and toddler seats.  

• Next meeting of the Ashridge Estate Committee is the Annual General Meeting in 
February 2025.  
 

Matters related to August agenda: 

 

Item 24/134 3 Report from PCSO 

APC has a new PCSO Bardhyl Agallili, who can be contacted via email @ 

bardhyl.agallili@herts.police.uk. 

No report was received. 

 

Correspondence received:  

 

• Aldbury Footpath 59 – application made by the Aldbury school to divert part of the 
Aldbury Footpath 59 ; email circulated to members 

• Request from Aldbury Garden Club to rent a plot as a body. 

• Email received from TEEC  the hosting company for APC website – WCGA 2.2 
Update -  With WCGA 2.2 compliance now coming into force, we will be updating 
your back-end code to allow full compliance. There is no cost associated with this for 
you as promised when you first signed up with us. 

• Several emails regarding the village shop and ACV application and the petition.  
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